
 
4th February 2021 

 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
You have probably heard the Government discussing the potential for schools to re-open 
from the 8th March. ​This date is not definite​ and we are not expecting to find out until at 

least two weeks prior to this. This is because the Government has promised schools two 
weeks notice in order to re-open safely. 
 
Half term is from Monday 15th February. There will be no home learning or in school 

education this week. We will return to home learning from Monday 22nd February and in 
school education for those children who are currently registered.  
 
Thank you for all your hard work with the home learning. We understand this is a challenging 

time for parents especially if you are working from home. We really appreciate the effort you 
are all doing  to support your children.  
 
Times are very different at the moment, and as a school we know that it is not just your 

child’s school work but also their physical and mental health that are important. Doing some 
form of exercise each day is very helpful for this. A walk and some fresh air make a huge 
difference.  
 

Thank you and well done once again, we really miss having the children in school and look 
forward to their return when it is safe to do so and the Government allows.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Erskine 
Principal 


